
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have all been managing okay in the rain and storms we have had 

this week.  Well done to all the students who have persevered on getting in on 

time despite the delays to public transport this week.  

The students have had a great week, the centre students particularly enjoyed their 

visit to the farm.  

A gentle note to please ensure you are checking and signing your child’s 

homework diary every weekend ready for tutor time on Monday. As the colder 

weather creeps in please ensure any cardigan or sweatshirt is a plain black, navy 

or grey jumper is worn. No other colours or logos are permitted. 

Thank you to those who were able to donate to our Jeans for Genes cause this 

week.  

As promised last week here are the dates for this term’s parent/care support 

sessions. We are able to facilitate online or face-to-face attendees – although 

there will be tea/coffee and nice biscuits if you come to the centre! 

o Wednesday 18th October 9:30-10:30am – guest speaker – school 
therapist Amanda Ashton  

o Wednesday 6th December 9:30-10:30am – guest speaker – Safer 
School’s Officer 
 

Have a great weekend.  

Louise.  

  

Please support your child in ensuring they are wearing the correct uniform each day 

at school or for their home tuition lesson.  

We ask that all centre pupils dress in a smart, appropriate manner in the centre and 

the following uniform requirements apply: 

• A light blue polo shirt (can be purchased from reception) 
• Child’s own school trousers or school knee length shorts or skirt.  
• No jeans, joggers, leggings or non-school shorts are permitted, or ripped trousers  
• Plain black, navy or grey jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt 
• Sensible and comfortable footwear 
• No sliders, high heels or Crocs 
• If jewellery is worn, please ensure that it is discrete; a pair of studs or sleepers are 
permitted for earrings 
• If make-up is worn, please ensure that it is subtle 
• No hats, hoods or sunglasses (indoors) 
• No bare shoulders or midriffs 
• No long or acrylic nails. 
 
Home tuition pupils are not required to wear a uniform but we ask that 
parent/carers support their child in wearing appropriate clothing (no shorts, night 
wear, crop tops or bare shoulders). 

Our vision: 

• To provide a safe, 
enriching and 
nurturing environment, 
with wellbeing at its 
heart; where children 
and young people, can 
learn, gain confidence 
and thrive. 

 
Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

 

 

Self-Care September 2023 

This week in wellbeing the students focused on self-care and thought about achievable self-care targets.  Self-

care isn’t selfish it is essential. Self-care means taking the time to do things that help you live well and improve 

both your physical health and mental health. When it comes to your mental health, self-care can help you 

manage stress, lower your risk of illness, and increase your energy. 

Self Care September | Action for Happiness 

 

Student Voice Nominations 

This week we discussed with the 

pupils the prospect of being part of 

our student voice group. There are 3 

roles Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary,  

We will be holding votes on Monday 

during tutor time and will announce 

the successful candidates next week.  

The student voice gives our student 

body a chance to have their views 

heard formally and “bring to the 

table” changes they would like to see 

at the college. Good Luck to all the 

nominees! 

 

 

Harvest Festival  

Harvest Festival celebrates the time of year when crops have been gathered from 
the field and people can reflect and show gratitude for the food that they have. 
It dates back a long time in British history, to when people relied on crops for food 
and famers would give thanks for a good harvest. 
 
Next Friday we will be collecting non-perishable items at school to donate to our 
local food bank Sufra which provides emergency food parcels to families living in 
North-West London. Please leave any items in reception.  
 

Friday 22nd September 

September    

https://actionforhappiness.org/calendar


Weekly E-SAFETY Advice 

 

 


